
 

Amber Hodge 
Architecture  

“You may not control all the events that happen to you, 
but you can decide not to be reduced by them” 

 
-Maya Angelou 

 

Amber Hodge was born in San Antonio and from a young age, education 
was her top priority. She graduated from John Marshall High School in 
2019 as class president and in the top three percent of her class. While 
in high school, she was a member of the Spanish Honor Society and 
National Honor Society. After school, she practiced with the golf team 
and was the team captain. Amber also took part in mentorships, worked, 
and volunteered with the Cub Scouts of America.   
 
In Amber's first year at San Antonio College, she was inducted into Phi 
Theta Kappa Beta Nu Chapter, where she held the position of vice 
president of Fellowship. She was selected to take part in the SAC 
Honors Academy, received multiple scholarships through the Alamo 
Colleges Foundation, and was recognized in the President’s List in 
the spring and fall of 2020. When she is not designing projects or 
modeling for class, she continues to give back by volunteering with the 
San Antonio Stock Show & Rodeo.  

         
 After graduating from SAC in the Spring of 2021, Amber will continue 
her education at Texas Tech University where she hopes to obtain a 
bachelor of science degree in architecture.  
 


